
Dear Nationwide Pension Fund member

Nationwide Pension Fund Trustee 
Election – Cast your vote!
Since the deadline for nominations, the Trustee’s Selection Panel has been busy shortlisting and interviewing the  
nominees, and I’m now pleased to introduce the candidates for the two upcoming Trustee vacancies.

The Panel carried out a comprehensive interview process where the nominees were assessed against set criteria. The 
applicants didn’t necessarily need to have pensions experience or be trustee experts, but we were looking for them to 
demonstrate and evidence their strength in key skills such as teamwork, influencing, challenge and support.  

We’d like to thank all the nominees who applied – they were all very strong contenders, which made the selection 
process even harder. 

We’ve enclosed the candidates’ election statements for you to read and then vote for your preferred two either online or by post. 

We urge you to get involved and exercise your right to vote. There are instructions on the ballot paper about how you can 
vote and the closing date is 18 April 2017. Once the scrutineers have confirmed the results, we’ll announce the elected 
Trustees on www.nationwidepensionfund.co.uk. 

The two candidates who receive the most votes will fill the vacancies and will commence their term of office in May 2017. 

Vanessa G Roberts (Mrs) 
Secretary to the Trustee  
Nationwide Pension Fund  
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Postcode
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